
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24 November 2010 
 
 
Dear Stuart, 
 
RE: Notice under Section 23 (3) Gas Act 1986 re Proposed amendment to Special 
Conditions C8A and C8C3 (b) of National Grid Gas plc's National Transmission 
System (NTS) Transporter licence 
 
E.ON fully supports Ofgem’s proposals to amend the Transporter licence of National Grid 
NTS as described in this Section 23 notice.  
 
We do not consider that it would be appropriate to wait until the next Transmission Price 
Control in order to resolve the current problems. The present situation in respect of the 
Fleetwood NTS Entry point is wholly untenable and represents a real, but avoidable cost to 
consumers.  
 
If you wish to discuss this response in any more detail, please do not hesitate to contact me 
on T: 02476 181421 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Richard Fairholme (by email) 
Trading Arrangements 
E.ON UK 

Stuart Cook 
Senior Partner, Smarter Grids and Governance 
Ofgem 
9 Millbank 
London  
SW1P 3GE 
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